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Heller: Keep Working to Extend Unemployment Benefits 

(Washington, D.C.) –Today, a measure to extend unemployment insurance benefits failed on the Senator floor. U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV), who has been working with Senator Jack Reed (D-RI) and several of his Republican colleagues on ideas to extend these benefits and pay for them, today expressed his disappointment at the failed measure and urged his colleagues to move forward with additional discussions.
“I am disappointed that the Senate has not yet been able to find a way to extend these benefits. Unemployment insurance acts as a lifeline for thousands of Nevadans, providing them food, gas for their car, and a roof while they continue to look for work,” Heller said.

“I have had numerous conversations with my Republican colleagues who would like to see these benefits extended. In addition to paying for them, they would like the opportunity to discuss reforms to the program and vote on related amendments. We will keep negotiating with colleagues on both sides of the aisle to reach a compromise that will secure these benefits for those who need them,” said Senator Dean Heller. 
The measure failed during consideration of S. 1845, which would extend unemployment benefits for three months. Senator Heller introduced S. 1845 along with Senator Reed.  
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